
Day County Junior Leader’s Meeting 

March 19, 2023 

The Day County Junior Leader’s met on March 19th, 2023 at L&L Lanes. Members 
present: Michael, Martin, Trae, Ella Hubsch, Kinsey, Ava, Callie, Delaney, Lola, 
Carson, Kelsey, Mackenzie, Caleb, Tacey, and Ella Hegg. Others present: Robin, 
Heather, and Merrie. 
 
The flag pledges were recited. 
 
Roll call topic was “Favorite Snow Day activity” 
 
The Secretary’s report was given by Mackenzie. A motion was made by Trae to 
approve the Secretary’s report, seconded by Martin. All members voting in favor. 
Motion carried.  
 
The Treasurer’s report was given by Lola. Current balance in checking account is 
$1210.17. A motion was made by Caleb to approve the Treasurer’s report, 
seconded by Tacey. All members voting in favor, motion carried.  
 
Old Business:  
 
No old business to report at the time of the meeting.  
  
New Business: 
 
Discussion was held on the planter project. Suggestion of June 1st at 10:00 am 
given to plant the planters. Have not heard back from the Fair Board if they were 
willing to donate towards the project. Will plan to do 1-10 planters. The next 
DASH mixer is scheduled for March 25th. Trae made a motion to pay for 
registration costs for those attending, seconded by Caleb. All members voting in 
favor. Motion carried. Discussion was held in regards to Fair Activities. Planning to 
do water kickball again, games in show ring, but with better timing, scavenger 
hunt with flashlights. Decided 3 activities was enough. The Day County Leader’s 
would like us to put together the Do’s and Don’ts at the Fair and make signs to 
hang up at the Fairgrounds. Items to include on the signs: Respect the animals, 
ask before approaching animals, animals will bite, no running, yelling, or 



screaming, don’t let animals out of their pens, don’t touch static exhibits or any 
other exhibits, keep the Fairgrounds clean.  
 
A motion was made by Martin to adjourn, seconded by Tacey. All members voting 
in favor. Motion carried. 
 
After the meeting all in attendance were invited to stay and bowl. 
 
The next meeting will be held June 1st at the Day County Fairgrounds. 

   

 


